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RESCHEDULING OF MEETING  
AUDIT COMMITTEE  
 
The meeting of the Audit Committee previously scheduled for Thursday, November 6, 2008, has 
been rescheduled to: 
 

Date:  Tuesday, November 4, 2008 
 
Time:  9:30 a.m. 
 
Location: Committee Room 1, 2nd Floor, City Hall,  

100 Queen Street West, Toronto 
 
For further information or assistance, please contact Rosemary MacKenzie, Council Administrator 
at 416-392-8021 or e-mail at rmacken@toronto.ca. 
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